
We are working in your area 
Weedons Road repairs 

 

 

16/12/2022 

What Repairs and resurfacing Weedons Road 

Where Weedons Road between Shands Road and Ellesmere Junction    

When From Monday 9 January to Tuesday 31 January 2023 (weather dependent) 

Why Maintenance to improve the road condition 

Contact HEB site supervisor Mike Heaphy 027 299 3254 

 
We are writing to let you know that Selwyn District Council will be carrying out maintenance work on 
Weedons Road.  
 
During this work, Weedons Road will be closed to all traffic except residents, from 9-31 January 
(weather depending). Detours will be in place. Please follow all signage. The contractor for this work 
is HEB.  
 
Please advise HEB if you have specific property access requirements for example, medical visits, 
home help, large vehicle deliveries or planned works.  
 
If you require access to your property or business, please inform one of the traffic controllers and 
they will escort you through in a safe and timely manner.  
 
For any concerns or queries about this work, please contact Mike Heaphy at HEB on 027 299 3254 
or call the Council on 0800 SELWYN (735 996). 
 
Thank you 
 
HEB 
Selwyn District Council 
 
 


